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 Vice Chancellor’s Office 

 

Summary of the University Committee for Research and 

Innovation meeting (UCRI) held on 28 November 2023 

 
Please see below a brief summary of the main topics of discussion at the recent meeting of UCRI: 
Main topics of interest: 
At this meeting we: 

• Reviewed and approved the CRI recommendations for Annual Research Equipment and 
Infrastructure Funding.  All approved applications will be funded using Research England money.   

• Made the final comments on the Research Culture report before it is presented to UEB in 
December.   

• Discussed the 5 year PGR students targets which will be submitted to the Planning and Change 
Board in January. 

• Commented on the proposed arrangements for the UOA Leads appointment process and agreed 
a pre-call announcement in December prior to the launch in early January. 

In other news we: 
• Considered the draft research income paper for UEB.     

 
 


